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School Celebrates New Footpath and Queen’s Birthday 

 Salway Ash CE VA Primary School                     Summer 2016  

10th June was a day of great celebration. The children all gathered at 
Salway Ash Village Hall and walked to school to celebrate the opening of 
the new footpath. It has been lovely to see so many families using it every 
day, keeping themselves fit and healthy, and there has been a marked 
reduction in parking at school. To finish the day, we had a wonderful Tea 
Party, organised by our excellent and hard working PTA, to celebrate the 
Queen’s 90th Birthday. We think Miss Christopher had the most fun of all! 

New Governors 

A Fond Farewell 

We are delighted to welcome two new governors to our team. Emma 
Fraser has two children at Salway Ash, Jacob and Efi, and is a trained 
accountant, providing useful financial skills to the governing body. Phil 
Catton is a retired Head Teacher, attended Salway Ash school himself and 
is grandfather to Jacob and Efi. He has spent his working life in Education 
and will bring extensive experience to our team. We welcome them both 
and thank our departing governors, Karen Taylor and Phil Smith, for their 
much valued contributions. All our governors, many of whom are also 
parents at school, are happy to talk about any issues that you would like to 
raise with them, so do catch them at school if you would like to have a chat. 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye to Mr Gordon Shaw, Year 5&6 teacher, who is 
retiring this term. He will be much missed by all at the school; staff, 
children and school families alike and we thank him for his unbounded 
enthusiasm and support that he has offered the children over the years. 
Our SEN Support Teacher, Mrs Sheila Meaney, is also retiring and 
we wish her all the best. Finally, Miss Sara Jackson, Year 3&4 teacher, 
is marrying Martin this summer before her year’s sabbatical in India, 
and we wish the happy couple many years of adventure together! 
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SCHOOL SPORTS DAY 

The Governing Body would like 

to thank all the staff for their 

tremendous hard work and 

dedication to the school.  

We would also like to wish our 

school families a very enjoyable 

and restful summer holidays. 


